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Dear Nicole,
 
The Commission has reviewed the Department’s comments on the Commission’s proposed
changes to the draft conditions and has generally accepted the Department’s advice.
 
The Commission:

·        requests further information, or clarification, on the Department’s comments on the
Commission’s proposed changes to the draft conditions as outlined in Attachment AAttachment A;
and

·        notes that changes to the draft conditions which deviate from the Department’s advice
are being considered, as described in A tachment BAttachment B.

 
Could you please provide the Department’s response to the requests outlined in Attach enAttachment
AA by 5pm on Wednesday, 28 August 2024. This email and your response will be made publicly
available on the Commission’s website immediately following the publication of the
Commission’s determination of this Application.
 
Best Regards,
 
Stephen Barry | Planning Director
Office of the Independent Planning Commission
Suite 15.02  Level 15  135 King Street  Sydney NSW 2001
e:  | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
 

 
 




